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DOLE ON WINN: "KANSAS WILL MISS HIM" 

TOPEKA, KANSAS -- Kansas Senator Bob Dole released the following 

statement regarding Congressman Larry Winn's announcement today 

that he will not seek re-election to another term in Congress. 

"Larry Winn has been a close personal friend and a 
truly outstanding Congressman. Few have worked so hard 
or done so much for their constituents. His hallmarks 
have been integrity, dedication and a deep affection for 
the people of his district. Larry's constituent 
services are legendary and it will be difficult to find 
a replacement who can approach the standards of service 
established by Congressman Winn's offices." 

"I am saddened that Larry will be leaving the post 
he has distinguished for so long, but I respect his 
decision. Kansas will miss him but we wish him the best 
in his future plans." 
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